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3 March 2017
Posted 30 November 2018

Beginning Q4 2017, Magnetics will be discontinuing the nylon coating process (V) for ferrite cores due to 
environmental compliance regulations beyond our control. Our recommended replacement for nylon 
coating is epoxy (Z) coating.

If you require nylon coating, please contact your existing vendor no later than July 24, 2017 to place a 
last time buy purchase order for your required quantities. Afterwards, only purchase orders for cores 
which consume unsold inventory will be accepted.

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for your business.  We look forward to working with you to ensure a smooth transition.

 
 




